
 

 

 

 

 

 

            

 

             

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

PRINCE OF WALES 
PRIMARY SCHOOL & CHILDREN’S CENTRE   

NEWSLETTER 12th June 2015 

istening  xcellence  ttitude  espect  egotiate  njoy   esponsible   upport 

 

Our Value for this month is Justice (British Value: Rule of Law) 

The importance of rules, laws, fairness and justice, are consistently reinforced at 
Prince of Wales.  The children have considered the ‘laws’ that govern their 
classrooms, and the school’s behaviour rules.  From Nursery to Year 6, the pupils 
are taught about the rules of our school. These are our ‘Golden Rules’. Can your 
child recite them to you? The pupils are now aware of the value and reasons 
behind rules.  The children know that rules and laws govern and also protect us.  
Mrs Stylli, PSHE and Values Co-ordinator

Attendance this week 
 
 

                   Years 1,2,3 Family        Years 4,5,6 Families 
     
1A 97.59%  2M 89.67%      3D 87.33%     4H 97.86%*      5G 95.56%      6A 95.33% 
1K 97.79% 2Ri 92.67%       3F 97.33%      4S 93.79%          5L 96.67%      6B 90.37% 
1S 94.44% 2Ru 99.33%*    3G 93.33%   5N 97.31% 6H 95.67% 

  

Well done to 2Ru & 4H for best attendance this week. 

School Target:  95.5% 
 

Overall attendance since September: 94.40% 

 

Value for this Month: Justice  
These children received a certificate for 

demonstrating this value at Prince of Wales this 

week, well done:  Ege 1K, Jia-Li 1A, Othaimeen 1S,  

Aaron 2Ru, Annly 2M, Rishika 2Ri, Amber 3D, 

Keira 3G, Dilan 3F, Callum 4H, Mario 4S, 

Frederick 5N, Mustafa 5G, Zak 5L, Shenel 6B,  

Selay 6A, Wiktoria 6H                                                                                                                                 

 

 

Bikeability – cycle training for the 21st century 

Cycle training took place this week for year 5 

and 6, covering Bikeability levels 1 & 2, which 

includes on road training in small groups.

Healthy Mind 

Healthy Body 

 
An invitation to all pupils: 

 

We are launching ‘Healthy Mind, Healthy Body’ fortnight. 

On Monday 22nd June, we are having a non-uniform day. 

 

Wear sports clothes for £1 
 

Your £1 donation will raise money for the Red Cross. 
 

You are allowed to wear football kits, sports clothes and trainers! 

Thank you in advance. 

  

 

Fairness = Rewards 
Our pupils can explain that justice means 

fairness. It is fair that good behaviour earns 

rewards. Year 6 pupils who consistently 

follow school rules, do their homework, are 

punctual, do their best and wear correct 

school uniform were given a surprise treat 

today. Will this number increase next week 

and earn one of Frank’s Ices? 

 

Spot the 

Easter egg 

on this page!! 



  
  

   

 

 
 

 

Dates for your diary 

 

Value for the Month of June: justice 

 

Monday 22nd June Start Science and Sports Fortnight  

Sunday 28th June Children’s Centre Fancy Dress Fun Day  

3rd July  Sports day and school picnic  

Friday 10th July Final day for Nursery children 

w/c 13th July  Nursery closed. Staff undertaking home visits  

Friday 24th July End of 2014-2015 Academic Year – school closes 1:30 pm 

Thursday 3rd September Staff Training Day 

Friday 4th September  Staff Training Day 

Monday 7th September  School starts for Year 1 to Year 6 pupils 

 Nursery and reception will have different start dates 

Friday 23rd October   Staff Training Day 

26th to 30th October Autumn Half Term Break 

Monday 2nd November Start Autumn 2 term 

  

  

  

 

We love learning on the computer. 

 

We were thrilled to receive 
our pen licences this week. 

 

This week, we have been working really 
hard on our reading and maths tests. 

We have learnt so much this year! 

  
 

We looked at some old maps of Enfield Lock, 
dated 1966.  It was interesting to see how the 

Local Area has changed. 

 
  

 

We walked to Government Row and 

sketched the Victorian houses. 
  
 

Mustafa represented 3F at 
the Football Festival at 
the Tottenham Hotspur 

training ground. 
 


